
 

Principal Message for September 3, 2021 

 

 

 

Greetings Lake Myra Families! 
 
Monday, September 6th, we will be celebrating the Labor Day Holiday. All WCPSS schools will be 
closed. I hope you enjoy the long weekend. 
 
LMES Shirts have all been ordered and will be here soon...whether you ordered on Family 
Engagement day, through Memberhub or on an order form... Thank you for your patience! 
PTA would like to announce that Buckets of Love is back for the awesome staff at LMES. Please send 
notes, quotes, and jokes for teachers in an envelope labeled 'PTA buckets of Love.'  
 
Get ready for the 'Greatest Books on Earth' BOOK FAIR: Sep 20-24 (with spirit week)  
Swimmy's 'Otter this World' Carnival: November 5, 5-7:30.  
 
Just a reminder, if your child is not feeling well, please keep them home and contact the school. It 
is our priority to keep all students as healthy as possible and in school learning. We appreciate all 
your effort with supporting your child with wearing their face covering at school. They are doing a 
great job! 
 
Dismissal is improving daily. Buses are beginning to settle into established routes. The carpool line 
is moving more quickly. Just a few reminders, please enter from the Poole Road side of the loop. 
Also, we ask for your patience when leaving the loop. Please do not pull out in front of a stopped 
car. Please wait for the line to move. The safety of our students remains a priority. If your child is 
not out at carpool when you arrive, please pull all the way passed the cones. Someone will help 
locate your child and get them to you as quickly as possible.  
 
We ask that parents picking up After-School Care students, please wait until 4:15 pm to enter the 
carpool loop. They will be dismissed to ASC at this time. If you are arriving before this time please 
stop by the office to obtain a carpool number and communicate with the office. This will ensure 
that your child is at carpool when you arrive. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 

LAKE MYRA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
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